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This paper invites the Steering Group to discuss and approve the 
proposed updates for publication as part of the Community Strategy 
mid-term review. 
 
                                                                                    FOR APPROVAL 

 
1. Background 
 
1.1 The Steering Group will recall agreeing to undertake a mid-

term review of the existing Community Strategy. The detailed 
work was delegated to the Community Strategy sub group. 
The aim of the review is to highlight gaps in the aims and 
objectives within the existing strategy, and to publish a short 
document with updated information in November 2007. The 
review is not intended to focus on new long term objectives, 
but to highlight new policy priorities and specific work 
undertaken since publication of the existing Community 
Strategy. The review is intended to inform development of the 
3rd Community Strategy, due for publication in November 
2008. 

 
2.  The mid-term review process 
 
2.1 The Steering Group agreed that the process for undertaking 

the mid-term review would consist of inviting comments and 
suggestions from a wide range of colleagues, partners and 
stakeholders. Suggestions should refer to new or current 
activity which has a partnership focus and is not already been 
picked up in the existing strategy. 

 
2.2 Comments and suggestions have been put forward by the 

Community Strategy sub group, agreed by the KCP Steering 
Group and then further comments and suggestions have been 
sought from the Health and Well-Being partnership, the PCT 
Trust Management Team, the Voluntary Organisations Forum, 
the Family and Children’s Strategic Partnership, RBKC 
Management Board, Learning, Work and Business theme 
group, the Community Safety Programme Board and a wider 
range of colleagues across partner organisations.  



 
2.3 Officers have worked on the detail of any suggestions put 

forward and a draft of the proposed final document to be 
published is attached at Annex A, for comment and approval. 
The sub-group have approved the attached draft subject to 
some minor wording amendments to be put forward by 
relevant officers. 

  
3. Conclusion 
 
3.1 The Steering Group is invited to comment on and approve the 

proposed draft document to be published as part of the mid-
term review of the Community Strategy. 

  
FOR APPROVAL 
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